
 

 

 

 

 

Press Release 

 

Appointment of Director 

Mr Jack Tien FCPA (Practising), ACA, B.Com 

 

HLB Hodgson Impey Cheng Limited is pleased to announce the appointment of 

Mr Jack Tien as Director of the Company with effect from 1 January 2020. 

 

Jack joined HLB Hodgson Impey Cheng in 2007. He has extensive experience in 

audit of companies listed on the Hong Kong Stock Exchange. His clients include 

variety of industries, namely motor vehicles accessories and services business, 

medicines, manufacturing, properties investment and agricultural products. He is 

also engaged in various special assignments including initial public offerings and 

mergers and acquisitions. 

 

 


